
 
Residents of Hedwig Village, 
  
You are receiving this Crime Report because you are on the city of Hedwig Village email list. It is meant to 
provide you with information on what is taking place in your community. This information should be used to help 
protect you and your family from becoming a victim of crime. You can also see crime incident information at any 
time by visiting www.CityProtect.com.   
 
Please also visit the Hedwig Village Police Department Facebook page for more useful information about the 
police department and your community. You can visit our page at 
https://www.facebook.com/hedwigvillagepolicedepartment   
 
In February 2025, we had the following criminal incidents in the Residential District of Hedwig Village: 
 
Assault 

 
 February 3, 2025 - Residence – Bunker Hill Road  

Following an argument the W/M suspect punched his pregnant wife in the face and then began hitting her 
with a leather belt. The suspect was arrested and charged with Family Violence Assault Against a Pregnant 
Person.  
 

In the Commercial Districts, we had the following criminal incidents in February 2025: 
 
9 Burglary of Motor Vehicles 
5 Thefts (shopliftings) 

 
Arrests – February 2025 

 
The Hedwig Village Police Department arrested 8 adults (7 males and 1 female) in February for the following 
charges: 
 
DWI – 2 
Unlawful Possession of Firearm by Felon – 1 
Assault of Pregnant Person - 1 
Theft Property >=$100<$750 - 1 
Warrants – 6 
 
If you know another Hedwig Village resident who would like to receive these emails, please refer them to the city 
of Hedwig Village website at www.hedwigtx.gov for e-notification signup.  

  
Along with this information, there are some simple things you can do to protect you and your property: always 
lock the doors to your house, garage and vehicles; keep items out of view inside your vehicle whether shopping 
or at home; and the most important - be aware of your surroundings and in the event anything seems wrong or 
out of place call the police department immediately.  Please review the Hedwig Village Police Department 



Safety Guide at the following link for more valuable crime prevention tips 
http://hedwigtx.gov/upload/template/0011/Crime%20Prevention%20Guide22.HVPD.pdf  
 
In the event you want to commend the actions of a specific police department employee or have any questions or 
concerns you can contact me personally by calling the department at (713) 461-4797, or by e-mail at 
jwood@hedwigtx.gov 
             
 

Justin C. Wood, Chief of Police 
Hedwig Village Police Department 
 
 


